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Roberta DiMezza

From: Jason Bazar <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:24 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: SUPPORT 5181 - Modification of Service

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
Pleas support H5181 which harmonizes the method of service for cases for reasons other than non-payment in line with 
non-payment cases. This would make it so that the two types of cases have the same process and delivery cannot be 
avoided. This is a fair proposal. Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason Bazar 
27 Walcott Ave 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
jasonbazar@yahoo.com 
 


